

To

Global Compact Office and stakeholders

From

Nidal Turjman

Date

August 28th, 2011

Subject:

Grace Letter Submission

Ref. No:

Eml/MG/NT/da/11/2743

Dear Sirs,

We are kindly requesting more time to submit our "Communication on Progress" forms and updates, since we are expecting in November this year new activities and events concerning this matter.

Sure your help regarding the above requested updates for the next step is highly appreciated.

Thank you and Best Regards,

Yours Sincerely,

Nidal Turjman

Acting General Manager

Emaar IGO



Emaar-IGO Project Office P.O.Box :9944 Damascus-Syria Yaffour section no.1 T +963 11 3920579, F +963 11 392 0885 www.eighthgate.co.sy

إعمار ـ الاستثمار لما وراء البحار ـ مكتب المشروع ضب 9382 دمشق سورية يعغور المقسم رقم 1 ت 970-111717 في 1700-11717 +

